
Dear Sirs: 

 

I am contacting you in regard to the unrealistic increase proposed for Litchfield's water rates.  In 

comparison to surrounding towns and cities, the new rates are 2.9% to 5.7% times higher.  I find 

that unjustifiable. 

 

You should be aware that Litchfield has several 55+ condominium developments.  Many of 

those residents are retired, living on a fixed income.  Additionally, Litchfield has no public sewer 

system. If the water rates include a factor for flowing into public sewage, that should be 

eliminated. 

 

I hope that you'll seriously consider leaving our rates as they currently stand. 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

 

James Culver 

84 Old Stage Road 

Litchfield, NH  03052 

 


